THE JOEL FAMILY NEWSLETTER

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL OF YOU. MAY THE JoYy
OF THE FIRST CHRISTMAS IN BETHLEHEM'S LOWLY MANGER BE YOUR JOY
THIS CHRISTMAS AND THROUGHOUT THE BRAND NEW YEAR.THANK YOU FOR
YOUR FAITHFUL PRAYER AND SUPPORT OVER THE MANY MANY YEARS.

FROM MY ISLAND TO YOURS, PASTOR & MISSIONARY WILLIAM JOEL

“0 COME LET US ADORE HIM"



